
From: Tim Foley
To: Lia Niebauer
Subject: [EXTERNAL]BAR Comment
Date: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 9:16:37 PM

Ms. Niebauer,
Looking at BAR #2021-00495, the style of the proposed homes seems to hard and modern.  I
feel like the builder could use some molding/cornice and maybe take out some of the windows
in favor of brick, something that's a little more aligned to some of the historic homes.  
I'm not an architect, but the style of the proposed homes seems a bit out of place.

Thank you, 
Tim
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